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We would like to thank everyone for their paƟence and cooperaƟon on Thursday of this week with the un-
fortunate flooding which resulted in the closure of the school. The river at the end of Mill Lane burst it’s 
banks which meant that there was no safe access to the school from the Corvedale Road and therefore 
there was no other alternaƟve than to take the decision to close the school on the grounds of safety. Thank 
you again to everyone for your understanding. 

We would also like to thank everyone who have taken the Ɵme to donate their used Pringles tubes to 
school, we now have plenty in school for the upcoming DT project, which is fantasƟc, and therefore do not 
require anymore donaƟons, thank you. 

We would just like to remind everyone in RecepƟon, Year 1 and Nursery that Forest School will be taking place every 
Tuesday aŌernoon, and all children are required to bring their waterproofs and wellington boots into school in order 
to take part please.  

Due to last Thursday’s unexpected closure, House AcƟviƟes have been pushed back a week, therefore this week it is 
St Michaels (Green House) turn to go to Forest School. All children aƩending will need their waterproofs and wellies 
in school please. 

I hope you all have an enjoyable weekend.  

Monday  Macaroni Cheese or Fish 

Tuesday  Meatballs or Pasta Bake 

Wednes-
day  Sausage and Mash 

Thursday  Roast Dinner 

Friday  Pizza, Burger or Fish & Chips 

Monday 3.15-4.15 MulƟ Sports Year R, 1 & 2 

Tuesday 3.15-4.15 Netball Year 3-6 

Wednesday  3.15-4.15 Rowing Year 3-6 

29.02.24 House Activities—Waterproofs and Wellies 

07.03.24 House Activities—Waterproofs and Wellies 

07.03.24 World Book Day 

25.03.24 Easter Holidays 

08 & 
09.04.24 PD Days—Staff First Aid Training 

10.04.24 Back to School 

06.05.24 Bank Holiday 

27.05.24 Half Term 

03.06.24 Back to School 
19-

20.06.24 Manorbier—Yr 5/6 

19.07.24 Last day of Term 

 

 

Class 1— Thomas R, Henry and John 

Class 2— Fynley and Mia 

Class 3— Rosie S and George M 

 

Well done to the Year 6’s who took part in another 
Hockey training session at Moor Park on Tuesday. They 
have shown a huge amount of progress since their first 
session, it was very impressive to see such moƟvaƟon, 

skill and teamwork between them all.  
Great job! 




